
OPPORTUNITY TO TEACH IN ARCHDIOCESE 
OF BOSTON’S CATHOLIC SCHOOLS:
National Teacher Shortage - Willing to Consider Career Changers & Retirees

In particular, we encourage applications from:

Across the nation, public and religious schools are 
facing a shortage of teachers as we head into the fall.

In the Archdiocese of Boston, we are seeking teaching 
candidates at all grade levels for our Catholic schools. 
We also need substitute teachers.  

We are open to teachers who will teach even a single 
course, if they are not able to take on a full course 
load. We also are open to candidates who are not able 
to make a full-year commitment but are willing to help 
out for just the fall or spring.

We have a particular shortage for math, science, 
technology and engineering teaching positions. 

We also need qualified teachers who speak Spanish, 
Portuguese, Vietnamese, Chinese, French Creole and 
other languages given the many diverse languages 
spoken by the families we serve.

• Retired Catholic school or public-school teachers;
• Retired military who may have experience that 

would make them a strong teacher of global 
studies, math, science, technology, engineering 
and many other subjects;

• Retired college professors;
• Parishioners with business or nonprofit experience 

that would make them excellent teachers in 
science, technology, engineering, math, business 
or entrepreneurship or other subjects;

• Parents who successfully homeschooled their 
children; and 

• Parishioners with Catholic youth ministry 
experience.

All candidates, as with any Catholic school teacher, are subject to CORI background checks and will need to 
complete the Archdiocese’s Protecting God’s Children training.

Please consider this opportunity yourself but also share with friends and family.

Evangelizing and sharing our faith with today’s youth is paramount as we, as a society, educate them to be the 
leaders of tomorrow. Pope Paul VI said: “Modern man listens more willingly to witnesses than to teachers, and if he 
does listen to teachers, it is because they are witnesses.” It is crucial -- in the midst of this teacher shortage -- that 
we make sure we have faithful men and women like you in our schools.

If you are interested, please visit bostoncatholicschools.org/Teacher-Recruiting-Summer-2022 or scan the QR code 
to obtain a copy of the application and instructions for filling out a brief application online.

https://bostoncatholicschools.org/Teacher-Recruiting-Summer-2022

